
 
 
• There will be a Surf Club meeting today in the JH Cafeteria. If you have not completed the sweatshirt 

order form, today is the last day to do so.  
 
• Today is the last day of Junior High Track Intramurals. See you outside on the track after school.  
 
• Driver Education enrollment has been extended. Forms are available on the BHS website or at the 

Attendance Office. Forms should be handed in to Mrs. Michele in Attendance either today 1/12 or on 
Wednesday morning 1/18. 

 
• World Language Club will hold MANDATORY MEETINGS on January 18th and 25th both before 

school and after school! Your attendance is important as we are planning World Language Week! 
See you there! 

• Attention Seniors:  Suffolk Community College Onsite Admissions will be visiting BHS on 
Thursday, March 2nd. If you are interested in applying, please see Mrs. Deubel in Guidance to sign 
up.  

 
• Attention ALL students in Grades 7-12!!!  Do you have a talent you’d like to share? BHS Presents 

is scheduled for Friday, February 10th!!! Applications are located outside rooms 140 and 241. They 
must be completed and returned to Ms. Carey or Ms. Fama no later than Friday, January 27th. If you 
have any questions, please see a Student Council member or Ms. Fama or Ms. Carey! 

 
• NHS Members:  Please meet in Room 241 this afternoon to prepare for our “Winter Wonderland” 

decorating. We will decorate doors from 2:30 – 3:15. See you there! 
 
 


